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October 3, 2014 
 

 
 
Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
        
 

Re: Northern Kentucky Water District:  
Case No. 2014-00338 
 
 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 
 
 Northern Kentucky Water District (NKWD) withdraws the notice of electronic 
filing submitted on September 19, 2014. No application for a certificate of convenience 
and necessity will be filed at this time.  NKWD requests that the case be closed. 
  
 If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me.   
 
       Very truly yours, 

        
       John N. Hughes 
 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 
Water District 
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